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I am going to release the first cut on this in the next 15 mins. It is raw and I will come 
at it again this evening. I need to take a break for personal matters and then come back 
onto it later. 

I have commented all except Tramco section for which I am afraid I ran out of steam but 
will pick this up. I am apprehensive about reporting on some position which are in fact 
not closed but that is where the project sits tonight. Some of CEC requirements I do not 
fully understand in terms of selected interest - liability caps would seem to me more 
interesting than Conditions Precedent or authority to sign, but there we are. 

The DLA report and Risk Matrix are on the stocks but will come out tomorrow morning at 
some point once I get a window from negotiations to have a look at product overnight. 

Kind regards 

Andrew Fitchie 
Partner, Finance & Projects 
DLA Piper Scotland LLP 
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The contents of this email and any attachments are confidential to the intended recipient. 
They may not be disclosed to or used by or copied in any way by anyone other than the 
intended recipient. If this email is received in error, please contact DLA Piper Scotland 
LLP on +44 (0) 8700 111111 quoting the name of the sender and the email address to which 
it has been sent and then delete it. 

Please note that neither DLA Piper Scotland LLP nor the sender accepts any responsibility 
for viruses and it is your responsibility to scan or otherwise check this email and any 
attachments. 
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DLA Piper Scotland LLP is a limited liability partnership registered in Scotland 
(registered number 50300365), which provides services from offices in Scotland. A list of 
members is open for inspection at its registered office and principal place of business 
Rutland Square, Edinburgh, EH1 2AA. Partner denotes member of a limited liability 
partnership. 

DLA Piper Scotland LLP is regulated by the Law Society of Scotland and is a member of DLA 
Piper, a global legal services organisation, the members of which are separate and 
distinct legal entities. For further information, please refer to www.dlapiper.com. 
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